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Dear Sir/Madam
Policy STR/SS 1

I would like to express my objection to the plans for development on the East
Capel site. This proposal to build a large development on a flood plain flies in
the face of all common sense and environmental considerations.

The infrastructure for Paddock Wood 1s creaking already and the impact on
education and health care facilities will be immense 1f the sprawl continues. I
feel a development of this size is unnecessary.

Policy SS3

I would also like to strongly support the deletion of Tudeley Garden Village
from the local plan. A very wise move.

Susan Marchant






